
 

 

 

The Annual C4 Open House is going 
virtual!  Visit the website or use the 
QR code on Wednesday, February 3 
for tours, live Q & A, and more. 

 

Want a reminder sent to you?  
https://forms.gle/KW1widnZc6Nq3Err7 

 
 
Many aspects of the event will be 
available online after the 3rd,  
so feel free to visit (again and again!) 
when it’s convenient. 
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